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A comprehensive list of diary dates has been sent to all parents/carers. If you have not 
received it, please email the office to get a copy. It contains all events planned up to the 

end of the school year.  

 

The PTA Summer fair will take place on Saturday 15th June from 10am, finishing at 1pm. 

They’re looking for volunteers to help run the stalls on a rota basis so if you can spare an 
hour or more to help on a stall or run a game please let the PTA know.  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We’re nearly into the final stretch of the year and we have lots planned in the next term. The year 5 and 6 

children will be attending the Hallé Concert, The PTA summer fair is just around the corner, Ian Daisley will 

be taking class photos, and lots more.  

 

Staff 

We are saying farewell today to Nicola Paine who currently works in the school office on a Thursday and Friday.  

Nicola has been involved in our school since 2005 when her eldest son started here.  She has not only been a parent 

and school admin assistant, Nicola has also been part of the PTA and the Governing Board.  She has contributed a 

great deal to the school and we all wish her a very happy ‘early’ retirement from her work here.  

 

Mrs Beaumont will be taking on the school admin assistant role after half term and will be in the office all day 

Thursday and also Friday morning.  She will be continuing to teach in the Eagles class at the start of the week.  

 
Holiday requests 

Just a reminder that if you wish to request a term time holiday, we ask that you complete the ‘Holiday request’ form – 

please contact the school office if you require one.  Term time holidays will not normally be authorised and they may 

lead to fines being issues by the local authority. 
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The Eagles class will take part in Forest School after half term until we break up for the summer 

holidays. Please remember a change of clothes, waterproof coat and wellies if rain has been 

forecast. 

 

The children and staff had a wonderful time at the year 6 celebration event following their SATs.  

They enjoyed 14 different activities including archery, inflatable, Tai Chi, Yoga and mini football 

matches.  

The children in Eagles class will be attending Derby Arena to play along with the Hallé Orchestra 

on Wednesday 26th June. If you haven’t already, please login to your Parentpay account and 

provide your consent and coach contribution.  

Sports Day will be held on Monday 1st July between 1:30 and 3pm on the 

playing field by school. Everyone is welcome to attend. You’re welcome to bring 

chairs and refreshments. 

Weather 
    As the weather warms up, we’d like to remind you to send your child/ren to school with a sun hat/s 

and apply sun cream in the morning before they arrive at school. Also, please provide them with a 

refillable water bottle.  
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The PTA are providing an inflatable obstacle course for the children on Friday 28th June. Please 

send your children in their PE kits and provide them with a refillable water bottle. We are hoping 

that parents and carers will also be able to have a go and further details will follow.  

We’d like to thank the PTA for providing this fun activity for our pupils, staff and parents/carers. 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, Ian Daisley will now be in school on 6th June to take class photos. 

Please send your child to school in full uniform. 
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